
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Sam Holland <SamHolland@schouse.gov>

Date: 3/9/2017 8:52:41 AM
Subject: Photos of Joint Assembly

Good morning,
 
The Lieutenant Governor has asked me to find a good picture to upload of the joint assembly yesterday. I was unable 
to attend myself, but would have only been able to get an iPhone photo from the back of the chamber anyway. I was 
hoping you could send me one so that we can get this post up on our social media sites this morning.
 
Thanks,
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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